
“School for Life Chiang Mai” News 161 
Distributed on January 8, 2018 (9:00 AM) 

        Happy New Year 2018 

     
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sponsors, 

 Sending best wishes to you and your loved ones and also thanking you for your 

support to School for Life Chiang Mai during the last year. We wish you from the 

deepest of our hearts a Happy New Year! May you be blessed with a wonderful year 

ahead full of new accomplishments. 

Warmest regards to you and your family, 

Khun Siriporn Hanfaifa 

School Director 

School for Life Chiang Mai 

Thailand

New Year Greeting from School for Life Chiang Mai 
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